OUTER HEBRIDES REGIONAL INSHORE FISHERIES GROUP



COCKLE FISHERY MEETINGS
The Outer Hebrides Regional Inshore Fisheries Group was awarded funding to survey beaches in Barra, Uists and  Harris  to investigate the potential in developing  a sustainable managed cockle fishery at all surveyed  beaches.
Officials from Marine Scotland,  Comhairle Nan Eilean Siar and NatureScot will be present to consider  those surveys and discuss possible future management of  cockle fisheries and related depuration and water classification issues   at virtual Zoom  meetings to be held as follows :

Wednesday 17 March 2021 at 1400 to consider Selibost Beach, Harris
Wednesday 17 March 2021 at 1530 to consider North & South Ford, Uist
Thursday 18 March 2021 at 1530 to consider Traigh Mhor, Barra
All those involved in harvesting, marketing, potential depuration and interested in the future management of cockles are invited  to attend the virtual meetings.
For more information as well as instructions for joining the virtual meetings please contact:

Duncan MacInnes, Secretariat, Outer Hebrides Regional Inshore Fisheries Group on   07748 332595 or at info@wifa.co.uk
